Good evening Rosemont Families,
We hope you had an enjoyable and safe holiday. This week’'s Rosemont Community Connection
features several important messages.

Calendar Updates
Thursday, November 30- Rockin’ Rockets Bingo Night

Thursday, December 7- PTA Meeting
Friday, December 8- Fall Picture Retakes

Bingo Volunteers NEEDED!
WE STILL NEED YOU! We need MORE volunteers to make this event happen! At this time PTA is

currently planning a Rockin' Rockets Bingo fundraiser for Thursday, November 30. The only way to
make this event successful is with the help of our parents and the community. The money collected
during this fundraiser will go toward school field trips. If you would like to volunteer to help during this
event, please sign-up HERE!

Rockin’ Rockets Bingo Night

The Rosemont PTA will be having a bingo night on Thursday, November 30 from 6:00- 7:30 to raise
money for field trips! Please join us for a fun night of snacks, fun, prizes and BINGO! We hope to see
you there!

December PTA Meeting- December 7
Please join Rosemont Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for our December meeting on Thursday,
December from 7:00- 8:00 pm.. The zoom code 891 6327 1347 and password is school.

Fall Photo Retakes-December 8

Thursday, December 8 will be fall picture makeup day. If your child was absent and did not take a fall
school photograph please contact the main office for an order envelope if you wish to order portraits.
You may also have your portraits retaken on this day. If you would like your childs’ picture retaken and
received a portrait package, the entire portrait package must be returned. Please have your child bring
the portrait package to the photographer on retake day. See order form and flyer attached.

Rosemont Spiritwear- FREE SHIPPING THIS WEEK
THIS WEEK ONLY get FREE SHIPPING on ALL ORDERS! If you have been waiting for order your
Rosemont Spiritwear the time is NOW! From November 24 until November 30 you will receiver free

shipping on ALL orders! Order online now at https://www.rosemontspiritwear.com/

2024-25 School Year Calendar Feedback

This feedback represents the second phase in the Montgomery County Public Schools calendar
development process for the 2024-2025 school year. We are sharing two draft calendars for
additional feedback from our students, staff, families, and community members. CLICK HERE TO
GIVE YOUR FEEDBACK.
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This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a nice evening.

Attachments:

&
messages/attachments/e227cb3088ca9f15¢5024964e1317f53/Weekly-Ad.png-20231126T181311Z-
001.zip (105.8 KB)
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messages/attachments/1e3158e8d8c8304ff99bcd178432f8f1/RES_Rockin_Rockets Bingo_Flyer.pdf
(227.8 KB)
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